
BUSU/GSV Advisory Committee Meeting 
 
Location:  Microsoft Teams  
Date:  March 29th, 2021  
Time:  5pm  
In attendance:   
 
Land acknowledgement  
We acknowledge that the land on which we gather is the traditional territory of the 
Haudenosaunee and Anishinaabe peoples, many of whom continue to live and work here 
today.  
 
This territory is covered by the Upper Canada Treaties and is within the land protected by the 
Dish with One Spoon Wampum Agreement.  
 
Today this gathering place is home to many First Nations, Métis and Inuit peoples and 
acknowledging reminds us that our great standard of living is directly related to the ongoing 
settler capitalist exploitation of Indigenous lands and resources. 
 

Agenda 
 

• Welcome to March!  

• Thank you for your participation during this busy time of year  

• Review of previous meeting minutes  

• Overview of Brock Programming  
o In-Person vs. Online Training  

▪ Should we keep more online training when we go back in-person?   
o Review Brock Programming Recommendations from Last Year  

• Evaluation methods  
o Improvement of feedback  

• Communication of HRE and SVSEC departments  
o GSV statement in all syllabi?  
o Sakai page for GSV resources?  
o Social media presence/development  

• Improvements to training  
o More effective training for residence staff?  
o Collaborations with other groups in the university?  
o Training with student athletes committee?  

• How to get staff to keep/display information cards  

• Review of Other University Programming 

• Thank you & closing 
 


